AIR FORCE RESERVE COMMAND
Office of the Commander
ROBINS AFB GA 31098-1635

7 September 2010

Staff Sergeant Sariethia R. Lemos

442d Mission Support Flight

931 Arnold Avenue

Whiteman AFB MO 65305-5070 .

Dear SerWs ;_DJ;Q»-

Congratulations on your selection as an Exercise Tiger Association
Adopt a Serviceman recipient for 2010. Your many important
accomplishments clearly reflect the high caliber of our Reserve personnel.

Please accept my thanks and appreciation for your outstanding
achievements and contributions to the Air Force Reserve Command.

Sincerely

R St

CHARLES E. STENNER, JR.. Lt Gen, USAF
Commander



AIR FORCE RESERVE COMMAND
Office of the Commander
ROBINS AFB GA 31098-1635

7 September 2010

Staff Sergeant Thomas A. Hager
442d Maintenance Squadron

931 Arnold Avenue

Whiteman AFB MO 65305-5070

Dear Ser@m ager (V‘”"W

Congratulations on your selection as an Exercise Tiger Association
Adopt a Serviceman recipient for 2010. Your many important
accomplishments clearly reflect the high caliber of our Reserve personnel.

Please accept my thanks and appreciation for your outstanding
achievements and contributions to the Air Force Reserve Command.

Sincerely

(FaS St

CHARLES E. STENNER. JR., Lt Gen, USAF
Commander



AIR FORCE RESERVE COMMAND
Office of the Commander
ROBINS AFB GA 31098-1635

7 September 2010

Exercise Tiger Association

Missouri State Chapter

Attn: MSgt Don Daly, Retired, USAFR
Columbia MO 65201

Exercise Tiger Association

I am proud that an organization as prestigious as the Exercise Tiger
Association is recognizing the outstanding efforts of one of our finest members
from the 442d Mission Support Flight.

SSgt Sariethia Lemos has done an excellent job in taking care of the
education of the 442d Fighter Wing and local community. SSgt Lemos has
created pamphlets and briefings to ensure our Citizen Airmen are made aware
of the educational benefits available to them.

SSgt Lemos epitomizes what our Citizen Airmen do at locations around
the world: supporting the combatant commander while balancing her family
life and civilian job. Thank you for taking the time to recognize this great
Airman!

Sincerely
CHARLES E. STENNER, Ir., LtGen. USAF
Commander






